e Tnlhum
Community Health Plan
CCO Advisory Councils

Report to the Governing Board
February 2015

Community Advisory Committee

The CAC met on February 23 at Lane County Youth Services. Tara DaVee gave the Governing
Board report; Rick Kincade shared the report from the CAP. Debi Farr gave an update on the
legislative highlights. Char reported on the RAC and gave an overview of the Lower Umpqua
Hospital District meeting.

The Transformation Center is hosting a CAC Summit in Sunriver, June 2 and 3. Funding will be
available to help with transportation and housing, but the process is not set up yet. It is likely
that we will be able to send 3 people from the CAC and three from the RAC.

Jennifer Jordan, from Lane County Public Health, gave a presentation on strategies being used
to reduce tobacco use in Lane County. She discussed the passage of the recent tobacco
ordinance which regulates e-cigarettes and creates a tobacco retailer licensing process.



